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Committee Secretary 
Health, Environment and Agriculture Committee 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA ACT 2006 
AUSTRALIA 
Sun Apr 28 2024 
Public  Submission by Rachel Jordan. 

Hello, my name is Rachel Jordan, I live in Qld, and am a retired midwife.  
Babies are viable at that age and should not be aborted, let alone left to die when they are very much alive.  
With the downturn in babies born, people wanting to adopt who cannot become pregnant etc., it is not right to 
remove the baby's right to life, just because it suits the mother to have an abortion. The child DOES have a 
right to life.  
The Governments responsibility is to preserve life, no take it, nor put that onus on anyone else. Doctors have 
also signed an Hippocratic oath to save life.  
Please recommend that Parliament pabcd this legislation on the saving of live, aborted babies.  

Sincerely, Rachel Jordan 
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